
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools’ Powerschool parent portal.  This secure 
website allows parent and student to access attendance and student information. 
 
Type https://powerschool.gsacrd.ab.ca/public in the address field of your internet browser 
then click on the ‘Create Account’ button.   Once you have entered the required parent 
information, you will then need to enter the Parent Access ID and Parent Access Password 
provided below to link your child to your account.   
 
As of December 14, 2015 GSACRD is moving to Single Sign on Parent Portal Login.  You 
can now link multiple students to one account.  Powerschool will also now allow multi-user 
accounts.  This means that parents can create their own accounts and link their children to 
them.  The same parent Access ID and Parent Access Password is used. 
 
Please Note:  If you currently have an account, it will no longer be valid as of December 
11th.  You will need to create a new account and add your student(s) to it.  Once 
this account is created, it will stay active as long as your child is with the St. 
Albert Catholic School District. 
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You can find this information 
on the Parent Portal letter you 
received from your child’s 
school.   *ID and Password are 
case-sensitive. 
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